
 
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/188/2021-2022                                                                               26th JAN 2022 

REPUBLIC DAY 2022 

Dear Parents (Pre Nur- Grade XII), 
 

                         “Happy Republic Day” 
 

This Republic Day, martyrs who laid down their lives for the country are being 
honoured by our Prime Minister Shri. Narinder Modi for their sacrifice. Our 
Chairperson Dr. Ameeta Mulla Wattal's father CAPT. (IN) M N Mulla (MVC) is among 
those who are been honoured.  
 

The ceremony will take place today at Ridge Valley School, Gurugram. The  Haryana 
NCC division will be handing over the memorial plaque and conduct the 
programme.  
 

This will telecast live on Doordarshan during the Republic Day programme. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


